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OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 09/05/2025

Next week’s homework... Yr 11 IGCSE Maths

Some of the year 11
students will take their
IGCSE Maths exam on

Thursday 15 May 2025 
@ 9am.

Information has been sent
to the parents of those

individual students

NEXT WEEK

NEXT WEEK



After qualifying, our swimming team were invited to take part in the London and Essex
Swimming Finals.

The competition took place at the London Aquatic Centre in Stratford.
After the nail biting competition, our team managed to beat all the other 7 amazing teams

who also competed.
The Stormont House team were represented by April, Zion, Matteo, Nathan, James and

Oliver.
Well done to the Stormont swimmers - you’ve all made us proud... again!!

My Sensory World: 
Teens Workshop

Click here to book 
your free ticket!

Panathlon Swimming Finals 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/my-sensory-world-teens-workshop-tickets-1326488766609?aff=oddtdtcreator

